NW LERC Cabinet Report April 10, 2021
Used eye glasses are still being collected in zones D2 and D5.  I am planning to deliver our inventory to the Northwest Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center in Lacey, WA on April 12th.
We have collected several pairs of valuable eyeglasses that will be forwarded to Respecs, a firm that pays us for the gold that is in the eyeglass frames.  These glasses are not sent to developing countries because of theft issues.
NWLERC is hoping to allow volunteers to come back to work as soon as their county officials give the OK.
I will serve as the LERC-WA representative for 2021-22 and look forward to seeing all of you soon!!
PDG Patti Sparks, District 19D Diretor
